
 Today Next Week 

Greeters John & Sue Rice (1st service) 
Rand & Mark Ziegler (2nd service) 

Marvin & Rachel Reinford (1st service) 
Kevin & Jan Bannon (2nd service) 

Nursery Ginger Wint & Naomi Hawkins (1st & SS) 

Rachel Kiefer & Dee Dee Good (2nd ser) 

Jalecia Reinford & Hailee Longacre (1st/SS) 

Bev Ehst & Hayley Wyble (2nd service) 

Ushers Hal & Norma Linck (1st service) 
Arlin Benner & Rand Ziegler (2nd ser) 

Hal & Norma Linck (1st service) 
Arlin Benner & Rand Ziegler (2nd service) 

Closing  Jeff & Jina Reinford - September Jeff & Jina Reinford - September 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

This Week at Finland 
Today, 1:00pm - "Guess Who's Coming for Lunch" 
Today, 5:30-7:00pm - Families Following Christ small group 
Monday, 7-8:30pm - Prayer Shawl Ministry at Rose Longacre's 
Monday, 7:00pm - Worship Vision Team Meeting 
Tuesday, 12-2:00pm - Senior Fellowship Luncheon 
Tuesday, 7:00pm - Volleyball for anyone high school age and above 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jared's Worship Team practice 
Wednesday, 10am-noon - OWLS meet at Drescher Dell to celebrate "Today" 
Wednesday, 7-8:30pm - Boys & Girls Club  
Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Youth group Bible study at the church  
Wednesday, 7-8:30pm - Grief-Share. Open to anyone going through grief. 
Thursday, 9am-noon - Home school Co-op 

 

Prayer Requests 
Mennonite Mission Network - Bishop Leonard Dow and Oxford Circle Menn. Church 
in Philadelphia will host an African-American leadership gathering on Sept. 16-17. Pray 
for the inspiration of God's Spirit as they and MMN collaborate to deepen relationships 
and respond to God's call to mission. 
 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Leading all people into the presence of Jesus Christ 

www.finlandmc.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - Gerry Clemmer 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor Gerry's office hours: Tues. Thurs. & Fri. 9am-4pm, Wed. 12-4pm 

Pastor Gerry's email: pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis 

Visitation & Care Team –Arlin Benner, Dee Dee Good  
 

The family that prays together stays together 
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 

Worship in Song & Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.) 

Scripture - (ESV pew Bible page 1272)                              Titus 2:1-10 

Sermon - "Godly Legacy"                                             Pastor Kris 
Sharing Time and Prayer              Jeff Janton - Elder in Charge 
Benediction and Blessing                                                      Pastor 

 

Next Sunday: "True Judgment" - Titus 2:11-15 
 

Announcements 
 

See list of S.S. classes & locations on the left for the month of September. Please 
note that the women's class on "Prayer" will meet in the gym. New adult classes:  
          "Faith Begins at Home" led Pastor Gerry in the library 
          "2nd Peter & Jude" Bible study led by Mark Livezey in the prayer room 
          "Questioning Evangelism" led by Rich Longacre in Room 3 behind coatroom 
 

Today is "Guess Who's Coming for Lunch". If you signed up to participate, the 
names of your hosts or guests will be in your mailbox this morning. 
 

Seniors, if you did not RSVP but would still like to attend the Senior Fellowship 
Luncheon this Tuesday, 12-2:00pm, let Pastor Gerry or Martha Guntz know TODAY.  
 

Sign up for Interfaith as overnight hosts, transportation or bring a meal for guests. 
There are still open slots available for you to participate.  
 

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to Finland!  We would 
like to get to know you better. 
Please tell us about yourself by 
filling out the form below and 
placing it in the prayer box at 
the back of the sanctuary as you 
leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

            I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 
          
 Please include in weekly 
 prayer email   

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds) - (Rachel Kiefer & Ginger Wint) - next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds) - (Lydia Clemmer & Corinne G.)- Classroom 1 in new hallway 
Kindergarten & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Lauren Good) - Classroom 2 behind coatroom  
Grades 2 & 3 (Sue Rice & Jana Scheetz) - G-1 in the gym 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - G-2 in the gym 
Middle School (Amy Reinford & Karen Kratz) - G-3 in the gym 
High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 
"Faith at Home" led by Pastor Gerry - in library 
"Questioning Evangelism led Rich Longacre - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 
"2 Peter and Jude" Bible study led by Mark Livezey - in the prayer room  
Men's Class - Men join one of the new adult classes 

Women's class - A study on "Prayer" (Diane D & Rachel R) - in the gym 

Last Week's Attendance  

1st service – 92 

2nd service - 67 

   

   

 



Grief-Share, offering help & encouragement after the death of a spouse, child, family 
member or friend, begins this Wednesday, 7-8:30pm and will meet weekly Sept. 14-
Dec. 14. You will find a warm, caring environment, and your group will become an 
"oasis" on your long journey through grief. For more information or to register, call 
Pastor Gerry at 215-679-8980 or email finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net. 
 

Congratulations to Jessi Swartley & Adam Johnson on the birth of a son, Luke 
Alexander, on September 3. He weighed 7 lbs. 12 oz.  Congrats also to the grand-
parents, Jim & Lynn Swartley, and great-grandparents Wilson & Jean Swartley. 
 

Congratulations to Hilary & Josh Pannepacker on the birth of Lily Carolyn on 
Wednesday, September 7. She weighed 7 lbs. 11 oz. Everyone is doing well. We 
pray for God's blessing on these new babies and their parents. 

 

Upcoming Finland Events 
Sept. 21, 7:30pm, Book Club, "Hudson Taylor's Spiritual Secret" by Howard Taylor. 
October 2 - We will have communion in both services. 
October 16, 12:30pm - "Pastor Appreciation" potluck after second service. 
 

Community Events 
This Saturday, Sept. 17, 6:30pm, Line Lexington Mennonite Church invites you to 
a Gospel Bluegrass Fall Concert under the tent featuring the Horst Brothers and 
Sunny Side. Bring a lawn chair as there is limited seating. A free-will offering will be 
received. Questions? Call 215-692-2825. See poster on bulletin board. 
 

Next Sunday, Sept. 18, Line Lexington invites bikers to 10am worship & concert, 
pig roast at 11:45, and a variety of long and short rides at 1:00pm. See poster.  
 

October 1 - Woodcutting Day at Spruce Lake. Bring work gloves and a log splitter if 
you have one. Lunch is provided. RSVP to 800-822-7505. 
 

October 7 & 9 - Dock Homecoming isn't just for alumni, there's fun for everyone! 
Dock Mennonite Academy invites you to participate in any of the festivities. The 
theme is "Celebrating the Gift of Music". Please visit Christopher Dock Alumni and 

click on Homecoming 2016 for details on coffeehouse, disc golf, instrumental 

serenade, Dockers Camp, soccer and fall concert featuring a touring choir reunion.  
 

Step by step we can make a difference! If you can walk, run, skip, scooter, or 
rollerblade, you can join this year's WALK FOR LIFE & 5K RUN for Crossroads 
Pregnancy Care, Quakertown. They show the love of Christ by providing education, 
peer counseling, pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, classes and men's mentoring. Date 
is Saturday, Oct. 8th, starting at 10am at the Q-town Memorial Park. For more info 
to register to Walk/Run or to donate, go to www.crossroadspregnancycare.org, 
email crossroadskimk@verizon.net or call 215-538-7003 ext. 207. See poster on 
bulletin board and take a business card if interested in participating. 
 

Choice Books of PA ministry has a full-time paid position with benefit package for a 
route driver to service stores in Allentown through eastern PA and NJ. For more info 
please email Ray Brubaker at brubakerr@pa.choicebooks.org.  
 


